
Last Updated: 04/12/2024

SR 693 (Pasadena Avenue) Repaving from Central Avenue to Alt 19/N. Tyrone Boulevard
440254-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Completed
Limits from Park Street

to Alt 19/N.
Tyrone
Boulevard

Project Start August 7, 2023
Length 1.6 miles
City St. Petersburg
County Pinellas
Road Pasadena Ave

SR 693
Construction
Cost

$5.2 million

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2024

Contractor Hubbard
Construction
Company

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maddie Pfingsten
  727-575-8334
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
As of April 11, 2024, all construction activities associated
with this project have been completed.  

This project will repave SR 693 from Central Avenue to N. Tyrone
Boulevard and includes the construction of sidewalk,
and drainage and signal improvements. 

Construction is underway and expected to be complete in spring
2024.


